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This bill is not only unconstitutional and crafted by people of little information 

regarding firearms, but it is also detrimental to law abiding citizens and law 

enforcement. There are already background checks to purchase firearms, requiring a 

permit will do nothing but create a larger financial and time burden on the law 

enforcement agencies. Also banning standard capacity magazines that are 11+ 

rounds turns people that have owned many configurations of many firearms legally 

for many years into criminals overnight. No to measure 114 and other foolishly 

crafted bills by incompetent people. 


